
 
 
 
 
January 19, 2012 
 
 
To: David Law and members of IEEE 802.3 
 
Subject: OIF MLG Project 
 
From: Jonathan Sadler, OIF Technical Committee Chair (jonathan.sadler@tellabs.com)  
  
 
 
Dear Mr. Law, 
The OIF has completed and reviewed updates to the draft MLG implementation agreement 
following comment resolution from the first straw ballot in our 1Q meeting in Cupertino. We are 
pleased to send you a copy of the draft for which we have just initiated the second straw ballot 
(oif2011.381.01.pdf, attached). 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Jonathan Sadler, 
 OIF Technical Committee Chair (jonathan.sadler@tellabs.com) 
 
Attachment: oif2011.381.01.pdf 


